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Minutes for IEEE 802.15 TG4q 

BRC Meeting 
04, February, 2015 
Acting Chair: Chiu Ngo 
Attendees: Kiran Bynam, Henk de Ruijter, Jinesh Nair, Chandrashekhar Thejaswi, Youngsoo Kim

The following meeting minutes for the previous conference calls were approved by the BRC.

a. DCN: 15-15-0119-00-004q

b. DCN: 15-15-0121-00-004q
Chiu presented the updated comment resolution sheet prepared by the Editor (Allan).  
For comments with CIDs 2092, 2054, 2080, 2081, and 2109, updated comment resolutions were presented by the owners. After due discussions, the resolutions were accepted by the BRC. The presenters used the following uploaded documents for presenting the updated resolutions.
a. DCN: 15-15-0120-00-004q
b. DCN: 15-15-0111-01-004q
c. DCN: 15-15-0115-02-004q
The remaining resolutions from the updated comment resolution sheet were accepted by the BRC. 
The next BRC call was scheduled on 11th Feb, 2015. Before finalizing the comments, it was decided that the commenters would be contacted to seek their opinion on the resolutions. The chair assigned members from the BRC for each of the commenters. Based on the feedback received, if necessary, it was decided that an adhoc BRC call would be scheduled on 10 Feb. 2015. 
Chair adjourned the call
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